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Making History in the State Capitol 

 

On January 28th Wisconsin had the honor to welcome the Vice President of the United States 

into our Wisconsin State Capitol for National School Choice Week.  This was the first time a 

sitting Vice President has ever visited our Capitol building in Madison.  I am grateful to have had 

the honor to meet Vice President Pence again, it is truly humbling to have had the opportunity to 

do so.  

Vice President Mike Pence, Department of Education Secretary Betsy DeVos, hundreds of 

students, teachers, parents, lawmakers and other members of the public filled the rotunda and 

were able to listen to our leaders speak on behalf of the school choice program that has been 

implemented across our state and nationwide.   

More than 40,000 students in Wisconsin have been able to be a part of the school choice 

program, which is growing every year.  This program gives low and middle-income parents the 

opportunity to have their children attend a school of their choice at a lower cost to these families 

allowing kids to have smaller class sizes and an equal learning environment. 

There are many schools around our state that participate in this particular program and the 

program continues to expand.   

Thank you to the many organizations who supported and coordinated this event. 

For more information on School Choice, please visit https://schoolchoicewi.org/ to learn more 

about the program.  

As always, feel free to contact my office with questions, comments, or concerns.  
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